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ALABAMA NAACP VOTE OUT LOUD RALLY 
 

The Alabama NAACP, National Panhellenic Council (NPHC) and others, with support from March On, are 

working together to have a GOTV Rally with a theme: VOTE OUT LOUD, has been rescheduled for Sunday, 

December 10th at 2:00 pm at Kelly Ingram Park, located at 5th Avenue N & 16th Street, Birmingham, AL 

35203. 

 

Some of the dynamics speakers lined for this VOTE OUT LOUD rally include the National NAACP Board of 

Director, Leon Russell, Alabama Congresswoman for District 7 - Terri Sewell, Alabama House Minority 

Leader, Representative Anthony Daniels, president of the Alabama NAACP, Benard Simelton and many 

more. 
 

 “The NAACP is very excited about this special election for U.S. Senate. Alabama has a real chance at 

charting the course for a brighter and better future for our children in this election. There’s so much at stake 

here and we want people to know and understand that their vote really does count,” said Benard Simelton, 

president of the Alabama NAACP. 

 

College loans, food programs, increase in minimum wages, efforts to stop police brutality on unarmed black 

and brown males are all in jeopardy if we choose not to go to the polls. Even the right to vote is in danger.   

If people decide to stay home and not cast their ballots, millions stand to lose access to Affordable Healthcare. 

A fair criminal justice system for all America’s citizens is at stake, and public education and immigration are 

just a few policies we can’t afford to lose.  

 

“So much of the future is in our hands; it’s imperative that we encourage young people so that they know their 

voice is their vote. We urge everyone not to take their vote for granted, but GET UP - GET OUT and 

participate in the democratic process that our ancestors fought so hard for. The days of taking even one vote 

for granted are over,” added Benard Simelton, president of the Alabama NAACP.  

 

For additional information, please visit us at www.alnaacp.org or contact Benard Simelton, president of 

Alabama NAACP at 256.426.6406 or Patricia Mokolo, Alabama NAACP Communications Chair at 205-632-

0580. 
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